
Stance and Start Foundation 
25 M

acintosh Drive  
Cranston, RI 02921   

 

Stance and Start 
Foundation Golf 

Tournament 
 

Sunday June 9, 2024 
Richmond Country Club 

74 Sandy Pond Road 
Hope Valley, RI 

The Stance and Start Golf 
Tournament will serve as a 
vital fundraiser for our 
foundation, enabling us to 
provide scholarships to 
student athletes who aspire 
to attend college, provide 
financial assistance to local 
youth and high school 
programs to acquire needed 
equipment and coaches 
training. These funds are 
crucial in helping us to 
fulfill our mission of 
empowering young athletes 
and organizations to reach 
their full potential both on 
and off the field. 



REGISTRATION/LUNCH 

12:00 PM-1:15 PM 

START TIME: 1:30 PM 

DINNER: 6:30 PM 

DINNER SPONSOR 
• 2 FOURSOMES/GOLFER

GIFTS
• LEAD SPONSOR ON

WELCOME BANNER
• SPEAKING PROGRAM
• 1 TEE SPONSORSHIP
• LUNCH AND DINNER

INCLUDED

LUNCH SPONSOR 
• 1 FOURSOME/GOLFER

GIFTS

• SECONDARY SPONSOR ON
WELCOME BANNER

• 1 TEE SPONSORSHIP

• LUNCH AND DINNER
INCLUDED

EVENT SPONSOR 
• 1 FOURSOME/GOLFER

GIFTS

• 1 TEE SPONSORSHIP

• LUNCH AND DINNER
INCLUDED

FOURSOME/
INDIVIDUAL GOLFER 

• GOLFER GIFTS

• LUNCH AND DINNER
INCLUDED

PLEASE COMPLETE 
AND RETURN 

FORM TO: 
STANCE AND START FOUNDATION 

25 MACINTOSH DRIVE 
CRANSTON, RI 02921 

TEAM LEADER:______________________________ 

CELL PHONE:_____________________________ 

EMAIL: _____________________________________ 

GOLFER #2: ________________________________ 

GOLFER #3: _________________________________ 

GOLFER #4 _________________________________ 

GROUP/GOLFER OPTIONS 
PLEASE CHECK ONE 

 DINNER SPONSOR $5000 

 LUNCH SPONSOR $2500 

 EVENT SPONSOR $1500 

 FOURSOME $700 

 INDIVIDUAL GOLFER $175 

 TEE SPONSOR $150 

 DINNER ONLY $75 

PLEASE MAKES CHECKS PAYABLE 
TO: STANCE AND START FOUNDATION 

OR PAY ONLINE @
WWW.STANCEANDSTART.ORG

Sponsorship/Golfer 
Options 


